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Dear Friends & Colleagues

I would like to show my sincere appreciation to you for your strong support when
I was working in Tan Tock Seng Hospital as Senior Orthopedic Consultant. My Clinic
at Mount Alvernia would be fully functioning on 2 April 2004:

United Orthopaedic Centre
02-24, Mount Alvernia Medical Centre A,
820, Thomson Road, Singapore 574623
Welcome Enquiry: 6258 2998, 6259 9628
Emergency: 6538 8833, Fax: 6259 9208
E mail: lowck@uoc.com.sg
Website: www.uoc.com.sg

Besides doing General Orthopaedics for Adult and Children, Arthroscopy, Joint
Replacement, Trauma, Tumour, Sport Injury and Spine, my subspecialty is in upper
limb surgery, which includes shoulder, elbow, wrist, hand and brachial plexus and
microsurgery. I did AO hand fellowship in Germany and Switzerland, upper limb
and hand fellowship at University of California, San Francisco and brachial plexus
reconstruction fellowship at Chang Gung University, Taipei.

If your patients need any Orthopedic Care and Consultation, please do not hesitate
to contact me at 9181 7296. I would constantly update you with regards to the
progress of your patients. Once their conditions are stabilised, the patients would
be sent back to you for continued care and follow up.

I am looking forward to your continuous support.

Yours sincerely

DR LOW CHEE KWANG
MBBS, M Med(Surg), FAMS(Ortho), FRCS(Edin), FRCS(Glas)
Consultant Orthopedic Surgeon

Dear Friends & Colleagues
I wish to inform you that I have started my private practice in Neurosurgery.

My clinics are at the following addresses:

Alvin Hong Neurosurgery
#06-17 Gleneagles Medical Centre
6 Napier Road
Singapore 258499
and
Alvin Hong Neurosurgery
#13-08 Mount Elizabeth Medical Centre
3 Mount Elizabeth
Singapore 228510
Tel: 6473 3390 Fax: 6473 3997
E-mail: alvinhong@pacific.net.sg
Emergencies: 6535 8833

I thank you for your support during my many years at Singapore General Hospital,
recently as the Unit Head, Department of Neurosurgery, National Neuroscience
Institute, SGH campus.

Besides General Neurosurgery, I have special interest in pituitary surgery, skull
base surgery and spinal disorders.

I look forward to the challenges of this change in my career and of course, I shall
continue to do my best for our patients.

Yours sincerely

DR ALVIN HONG
MB BChir(Cambridge),
FRCS(Neurosurgery)(UK), FAMS
Consultant Neurosurgeon


